
FINANCE COMMITTEE -  August 2022 

As we are moving into the second quarter of the year I wanted to re iterate some 
of the changes that took place at our last meeting.  New membership applications  
are now available,  showing the change in our membership fees. 1. Eliminating 
the 3 year membership 2. Reducing Life Membership to $100  for all ages 3. 
Offering a payment plan for Life Membership. (VVA Dual Membership did not 
change, still remains at $50.00).  Refunds for those that paid the higher Life 
Membership rate after January 1, 2022 have been sent out as of 5/15. Other 
changes are outlined in Board minutes. 

All Incorporated Chapters and States have filed their financials and 990’s, with the 
exception of a few. 

Current budget figures are in check. With the increase in just about everything, 
the finance committee will review expenses after Leadership Conference and 
report accordingly. I will be available for any questions or concerns.  A financial 
statement will be distributed at the annual membership meeting in Greenville, SC. 
 
A few reminders: Mileage rate is up to 62.5 cents per mil.  Reimbursement 
request must be turned in within 30 days after completion of travel.  Advance 
funds for travel must be requested 14 days in advance. 
 
 
 
Regards, 
Susan Price 
National Finance Chair 
 

 


